
 

Diamond Hills Men’s Association 

Minutes of Meeting October 5, 2019 
 

 

There was no October Meeting in 2019. 

 

The meeting was cancelled due to no pressing old or new business that needed to be addressed by the 

membership. 

 

 

 

Respectfullyd, 

 

 

Jay Braden 

Secretary 

 

 


